
As an AirBnB host we are trying to help our community to become again the vacation location 

that it was until Lake Erie had its problems in the 1960's. I would love to share with you the 

Guest Journal with wonderful comments of families who have rediscovered the lake area with all 

its attractions, e.g., Metro Parks, Wineries, Lake activities, fishing, etc. In addition, the local 

restaurants, grocery stores, and wineries have benefited in some small way from the guests at our 

cottage. 

  

 

 Sincerely,  

 Douglas Ferguson 


